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McV Wins Puerto Rico Law Firm of the Year Award For Second
Consecutive Year
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We are thrilled to announce that for the second year in a row McConnell Valdés has been named Puerto Rico’s Law
Firm of the Year by the prestigious international publication Chambers and Partners. Chambers also recognized 22 of

our attorneys as “Leaders in their Field” in the 2025 Latin America Guide and 10 in its 2024 Global Guide.

This prestigious honor, which has been presented to us six times, reflects our commitment to our clients and to
Puerto Rico and would not have been possible without the dedication of our incredible team.

Looking forward to keep on leading the way!

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does

not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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